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Pursuant to NRS 613.335 and sections 2 to 8, inclusive, of the Nevada Pregnant 
Workers’ Fairness Act (effective October 1, 2017) employees have the right to be 
free from discriminatory or unlawful employment practices based on pregnancy, 
childbirth, or a related medical condition.
  

Under the Act, it is unlawful for employers to:
•	 Deny a reasonable accommodation to female employees and applicants, upon request, 

for a condition related to pregnancy, childbirth, or a related medical condition, unless an 
accommodation would impose an undue hardship on the business of the employer.  

•	


